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I was very proud to be present when 12 of our children graduated  from the 
óBrilliant Clubô at Oxford University.   
Each child was required to write a thousand word essay on óThe 1834 poor 
lawô. These were marked in the same way as if they had been attending a Uni-
versity.  I would like to congratulate all the pupils as they all worked extremely 
hard to produce good quality essays.  
 

Well done to our óBrilliant Club Childrenô  
Sageev Rajaseelan -  Awarded a 1st with distinctions , Mohammed Jumel Uddin - Awarded 

distinction, Hannah Rahman, Habibah Malik, Hamza Al Kadir, Yasin Sheikh M, Arshika   

Ahmed, Ewa Dabrowska, Adil Yunus, Auritro Saha, Tanya Rahman & Tasnin Matin 

 

Thank you to all parents, chil-

dren and staff that took part. 

Parent English Classes 
 

Parents and their children worked 
together using the knowledge that 
they have acquired in óParent English 
Classesô to make story boxes and 
cards.  
Well done to you all! 
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 Year 5  Visit to Tate and Lyle Friday                   
30th January 2015 
 
We enjoyed a great visit 
to Tate and Lyle.   
 

The children learnt 
about being good     
citizens, knife crime 
awareness, fire safety 
and stranger danger. 

Remain informed when on the moveéé.. 

 

Have you downloaded the app óParentlinkô yet? 

You would have already received a letter encouraging those 

of you who have a smart phone or an android phone to do 

so. 

 

This app sends you notifications about our school updates. 

Such as holiday dates, emergency notices as well as       

reminders for school events just to name a few.  

Please come into the school office if you are unsure of what 

to do. 

 

Please also remember to look at our school website. This is 

updated daily and has lots of information for you. There are 

also pictures of your children's learning and enjoying their 

school life.  

All feedback and ideas are most welcome.  

Getting information out to our Parents 
 

Here at Salisbury we are utilising a number of ways to get 

information over to our parents.  

 

We use the school website, MLE, 

text messages, letters, newsletters as 

well as parentlink. 

 

All the above ways of communicating 

are continually used.  There is no  

reason for parents to not be fully  

informed of all school activities, 

events, meetings and  

on going general information.  

 

There are also posters dotted around the school and many 

useful leaflets in the main reception office.  

 

If you wish to know more about our ways of  

communication with you, then please pop into the school 

office for help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to inform the school office if 

you change address or telephone number to 

ensure you  

continue to receive  text messages and  

important information. 
 

Soannes Centre  
 
Children from Year 
3 enjoyed a visit to 
�6�R�D�Q�Q�H�V���&�H�Q�W�U�H��to  
learn about seed 
dispersal. This was 
to support their  
learning in ó�/�H�W�
�V��
�S�O�D�Q�W���L�W�¶��-�������W�K�H�L�U��
�,�3�&�������6�F�L�H�Q�F�H���X�Q�L�W�¶. 

Parents Coffee Morning 
 

Our next coffee morning will be on 
Monday 23rd March at 9am. 
Please come along to meet other parents whilst  
enjoying refreshments that are laid out for you.  
During coffee mornings, parents discuss their views of 
our school, praising aspects they like and also putting 
forward  suggestions for improvements they would like to 
see. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  
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